
1

Alexander, Leanne

From: Mari Beth Yarbrough <maribethyarbrough@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 10:41 AM
To: Alexander, Leanne
Subject: Reassignment of hanger

 This message has originated from an External Source. Please be cautious regarding links and attachments. 

 
To whom it May concern:  Wayne and Maribeth Yarbrough Owners of Atomic Auto Crushers Parts, Inc. wish to reassign 
their Lease as soon as possible  The reassignment will be to :In The Pattern,   Sherman Gardner and Darren 
Gardner.  Due to the Decline in the health of the owner.   With Regards, Wayne and Maribeth Yarbrough Atomic Auto 
Crushers Parts, Inc. 


